VICTOR ATIYEH
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310

September 6, 1984

Tom Darnell
Kernville, Star Route Box 910
Lincoln City, Oregon 97367

Dear Tom,

Just a note to thank you for the information you called in the
other day. Other sources indicate an effort is being made by
the Rajneesh to attract people by means of advertising and
other inducements. While I do not know at this point what will
come of this, your information is useful.

Sincerely,
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Robert W. Oliver
Legal Counsel



